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ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION LETTER 
 

For School Year 2024-25 
- 
 
 

 
Date: September 2024  
 
Dear Staff, Guardians and Students:  
 
A copy of our district’s Asbestos Management Plan is available in each school and at the main administrative office 
during regular school hours.  Inquiries regarding the management of asbestos-containing materials in our schools 
should be directed to our district’s AHERA Designated Person, Mr. Jason Dubay, who can be reached at the Center 
School, District Offices, and jdubay@tewksbury.k12.ma.us or (978)640-7800. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

District Strategy: 
The Tewksbury Public Schools Community believes that our educational program will reflect our collective Vision of a Learner. Our 

consistent observable growth among our students and staff will be evident in the achievement of academic, social, and emotional success in 
school and far beyond. 

 


